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March 16, 2021   
 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Re. Parking Meters in Bobcaygeon 
 
On March 9, 2021, City of Kawartha Lakes Council received report ML2021-003 regarding 
the remaining parking meters in Bobcaygeon. You are receiving this letter because you 
reside or have a business in the area of the on-street parking meters.  
 
Resolutions from ML2021-003 include the following: 
 
That staff be directed to notify area stakeholders of the City’s intent to remove existing on-
street parking meters in Bobcaygeon effective May of 2021; 
 
That staff report back to Council at the May 4, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting, 
including a summary of any stakeholder feedback, regarding meter removals. 
 
Please consider this letter your notification of the City’s intention to remove the on-street 
parking meters in May 2021 and an invitation to provide comments directly to me. If you 
choose to respond with comment or concern please consider the contact information above.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
___________________________  
Aaron Sloan, CPSO, MLEOC, CMMIII 
Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement and Licensing 
City of Kawartha Lakes    

Aaron Sloan MLEO(c), CPSO, CMMIII - Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement 
Division  


